Treasure Comments

From: richard eichner <rickeichner@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 8:27 PM

To: Treasure Comments; mjeich15@hotmail.com
Subject: treasure mountain development

My wife and | are strongly opposed to the development shown by the 2010 model. We believe the Sweeny
Partnership should only be allowed to proceed with a project that conforms to the square footage approved
in the 1980's. Thanks



